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COVID-19 ELECTION DAY UPDATE

BELMAR
Belmar Gardens Prepares for 
Covid-19 and the Upcoming 
2020 Primary Election. 
In this issue we explain our Covid-19 

Guidelines, steps you can take to prepare 

for the Election and updates about our 

community

Emergencies: 
911

CITY CONTACT INFO
When walking through 
Belmar Gardens, please 
practice CDC guidelines.
See more under Important News

Primary Election Day has been 
changed to June 2, 2020
Let’s All Vote!!
See more under Important News

 
“ Everyone reading this has been blessed, we are BELMAR strong”

- Jay Trower, President
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ANNOUNCE-
MENTS

BOARD NEIGHBOR SPOTLIGHT:

Let’s All Vote: Primary Election Day Has 
Been Changed to June 2, 2020

KEVIN COOPER JR

IMPORTANT NEWS

SPRING FLOWERS

Please note the County announced 
Consolidated Voting Places for June 2 PA. 
Primary.
Our voting locations is constantly changing 
so please look out for a card in the mail from 
Allgheny County. Our current voting location 
is:  

Kingsley Association
6435 Frankstown Avenue
Pittsburgh, PA 15206  

Due to COVID-19, you can now do a mail 
in ballot vote, which is different than the 
absentee ballot.

Absentee ballot – If you plan to be out of the 
municipality on election day or if you have a 

Hopefully you are beginning to plant 
your flowers and/or vegetables.  

Please report any problems with 
landscaping to our Management 
Company, to your board member or 
on our website.

disability or illness, you should request this 
ballot type, which still requires you to list a 
reason for your ballot.

Mail-in ballot – Any qualified voter may apply 
for a mail-in ballot. You may simply request 
this ballot without a reason.

To apply for an absentee ballot, download and 
print the absentee ballot application and send 
it to your county election office.

In order to request either ballot type, you 
must be registered to vote. Please visit Check 
Your Registration Status to review your 
registration information.

For more information or to find out about 
deadlines, please go to votespa.com.

Contrary To Popular Belief, Your Vote Does 
Count!

Congratulations to all the 2020 
Graduates of Belmar Gardens! 
We salute you for all your hard 
work during these uncertain times. 

We ask for your prayers for the 
family of Walter Poindexter (Buddy)
who passed April 2020. He will be 
truly missed. 

We also ask for your prayers for 
the families in our community 
who pased away since our last 
Newsletter:

Clara Trower 7164 Vann
Barbara Morris 7140 Vann
Willa Watkins 7144 Vann
John Andrews 7174 Tilden
Wilbert Austin 7112 Tilden
Phyllis Cole 7180 Tilden

To all those sick and shut in at home 
or otherwise, you and your family 
are in our prayers for healing and 
swift recoveries.

If there is anyone that you would 
like to be remembered in prayer, 
please submit comments on our 
website and we will include them 
in future publications of Belmar 
Newsletter.

We would like to welcome the 
new shareholders since the last 
newsletter to Belmar Gardens: 

Amber Austin 
(Wilbert Austin’s Granddaughter) 

We pray you love our community as 
much as we do.

Help us welcome our newest board 
member Melinda Durham to the 
group. She is the niece of the late 
Shadrach Moon and we are pleased 
to have her.

The Rubinoff Company in 
partnership with Belmar Gardens, 
sent around Emergency Contact 
forms. 

Please continue to submit them as 
soon as possible.

Magisterial District Judge Kevin Cooper Jr receiving a shout-out from PA State Representative Ed Gainey for his work 
organizing a mask and gloves give-away in the community.

Covid-19 and the CDC Guidelines

Due to slowing the spread of COVID-19, 
when walking through Belmar Gardens, 
please remember to wear masks, practice 
6 feet social distancing, wash your hands 
constantly. 

Please be safe and virtually check on your 
neighbors if possible. 

If anyone in the community is in need of a 
face mask, please do not hesitate to reach 

out to your fellow neighbor Amber Sloan. 
She can be reached by phone at 412-378-
3906. She will deliver your mask in your 
mail slot. 
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We expect all of our Belmar residents to join us this 
year. This is OUR neighborhood and we NEED your 
input. We will meet, understand the current state of 
Belmar Gardens, express opportunities and enjoy re-
freshments with our neighbors. 

December 5, 2020 from 10am to 12pm 

Homewood Carnegie Library, 
7101 Hamilton Ave., 
Pittsburgh, PA 15208.

The Food Pantry has resumed 
services to offer Penn Hills 
residents the opportunity to 
receive free fresh vegetables 
(and some fruit) on a weekly 
basis. 

The Lincoln Park Community 
Center Food Pantry will 
operate strictly as a drive-up 
pantry. No patrons will be 
allowed inside the building. 
They have made these 
changes in hopes of reducing 
the risk of exposure as well 
as to aid with the reduced 
volunteer staffing. 

All food pantry patrons will 
receive a standard selection 
of available food and paper 
good items. There will be 
a limit of 2 “families” per 

vehicle.
Although the drive up food 
Pantry will still continue 
on Wednesdays, they have 
changed their hours to 
4:30pm - 6pm

Lincoln Park Community 
Center
7300 Ridgeview Avenue
Penn Hills PA 15235
PH: 412/441-6150

Please be mindful that Rid-
geview Avenue will be closed 
to Pantry traffic until 4:30 pm. 

Should you need any addition-
al information, please check 
out their Facebook page at 
Lincoln Park Community 
Center Food Pantry
@LPCCFoodPantry. 

Updates on the local Food Pantry and New Processes

LINCOLN PARK 
COMMUNITY CENTER 
FOOD PANTRY

Belmar Annual Shareholders’ Meeting 

SAVE
DATE

THE

Please do not place your trash outside any 
earlier than Sunday at 6:00 pm.

Dogs and other pets must be kept on a leash at 
all times.  

Please carry a pooper scooper to clean up 
when walking your dog.

Continue to keep your car doors locked to avoid 
and discourage anyone looking to break in.

Peak Landscape will service Belmar’s property 
this summer season. Should you have any 
questions or concerns throughout the season 
regarding Peak, please call Katie at Rubinoff.

HOUSE
KEEPING



BELMAR
GARDENS
BOARD
MEMBERS

Jay Trower, President

​Denise Wilson, Vice President

Kevin Cooper Jr., Secretary

Carol Banks 

Melinda Durham

Carolyn Hill

Elaine Hudson

Sharon Sloan

Jacquie Taylor
Visit our website for more information:  www.belmargardens.com


